
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 15, 2020 
 

Item 12, Report No. 57, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 15, 2020. 
 
 
 

12. PRESENTATION -  MR. LITO ROMANO - REQUESTING THAT 
COUNCIL REVIEW BYLAW 066-2020 SECT 17.0(1) WHICH 
PROHIBITS THE CUSTODY OF HENS ON RESIDENTIALLY ZONED 
PROPERTIES 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the presentation by Mr. Lito Romano and Communication 
C10, dated December 1, 2020, be received and referred to staff 
to report back regarding amending the Animal Control By-Law 
with respect to keeping of hens on residential properties; and 

2) That pending the review and reporting back by staff, that the 
allowance of two (2) hens per residential property be permitted 
temporarily, providing they are kept clean and with no public 
health risks. 

  


